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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON THE 9TH U.S. CIRCUIT COURT OF 
APPEALS DACA DECISION 

  
“The Trump administration’s attempt to end protections for Dreamers was not just 
heartless -- it was unlawful. Chicago was proud to join the legal fight to defend the rights of 
Dreamers in our city and across the country. I commend the  Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals 
for affirming a national injunction against President Trump’s cruel and severely misguided 
attempt to end DACA.” 
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